Dr.L.B.Singhal
(Ph.D., MBA, LLB, B.Sc.)
Secretary General, AEPC

AEPC/HO/SG/R&PA/2021
May 13th, 2021

Subject: Extension of Validity of Registration cum Membership Certificate (RCMC)
beyond 31st March, 2021.

Dear Members,

DGFT vide it's Trade Notice No. 04/2021-22 dated 10th May, 2021 has informed that in
view of the Covid-19 pandemic, in continuation of the Trade Notice No. 60/2019-2020
dated 31st March, 2020, it has been decided that Regional Authorities (RAs) of DGFT
will not insist on valid RCMC (in cases where the same has expired on or before 31st
March, 2021) from the applicants for any incentive/ authorizations till 30th September,
2021.

EPCs will collect the applicable fees for the year 2021-22 on restoration of normalcy.
This is for your kind information.
With best wishes
Yours sincerely,
Dr. L. B. Singhal,

Secretary General,
AEPC



